
New Trier Aquatics Team Suit & Cap Policy 
In accordance with new FINA Rules, suits for boys may not go below the knee or above the 
belly-button. For girls, suits may not go below the knee or over the neck and shoulder. All suits 
must be made of 100% textile materials, with the exception of water polo workouts and 
competitions as those athletes will be required to wear water polo sanctioned attire. These rules 
will go into effect October 1, 2009. 

ALL NTA athletes must wear an approved NTA Team suit to all swim meets. All athletes who 
choose to wear a cap during competitions must wear an approved NTA team cap bearing the 
current NTA logo. 

Team Suit
The team suit will be defined as a TYR suit bearing the NTA Logo posted on the team website 
and provided by our designated team dealer.
Generally speaking, we do not condone the use of advanced technical suits for swimmers under 
the age of 10. At their discretion, NTA coaches may limit the use of technical suits at any meet. 


